Information sharing

This will take several forms:

- 1. Orientation visits prior to enrolment
- 2. Enrolment time discussions, family / child questionnaires
- 3. Acquaintance sessions at the beginning of the year
- 4. Attendance at AGM in March for report on previous year and plans for the coming year.
- 5. Informal discussions any day, or booked specific times for longer conversations
- 6. Newsletters by email, or in your named pocket on the veranda a few per term
- 7. Whiteboard by the locker room door entrance please check daily
- 8. Community Noticeboard in the locker room
- 9. Programme and curriculum photos inside and outside the window of the verandah by main door, changed / added to fortnightly, + regular slide shows on the computer
- 10. Browsing your child's portfolio folder
- 11. Reading group 'Floor book" with your child
- 12. Mid-year parent teacher interviews / goal setting
- 13. Governing Council meetings –twice termly
- 14. Viewing the Kindergarten's Quality Improvement Plan listing the current year's priorities (A copy avail for borrowing on locker room shelf)
- 15. Pamphlets, books, DVDs and information packs in our Parent Library to borrow, selection on shelf in locker room, more available on request, Suggestions for new topics / purchases are welcome.
- 16. Phone calls/email/letters
- 17. Annual parent survey for Quality Assurance purposes, and participation in Site Reviews
- 18. End of year Summative reports / Statement of Learning and exit interviews.